
Parents and Families of Larchmont, 

We are more than excited to be welcoming many of our students back to Larchmont Elementary as part 

of our Face 2 Face Hybrid model on Monday and Thursday of next week. We ask for your patience in 

advance as the teachers begin Concurrent Instruction with students in the classroom and with others 

joining virtually. The teachers have gone above and beyond in their preparations for this change of 

instructional style. We are so fortunate to have such great teachers here at Larchmont, the best in the 

city.  

As we continue to celebrate our boys and girls, Tuesdays and Fridays will be Larchmont School Spirit 

Days. Students are encouraged to wear their LES shirts or school colors in person and virtually. Our 

students have risen to the occasion this year. I could not be any prouder of the perseverance shown by 

all of them. I also want to thank you, our parents and families, for your continued support of Larchmont 

Elementary, where #leopardsstick together. 

The media center will continue to be available for those students that are in the VSA program or for 

families who would like to pick up books in the afternoon. Check the school webpage and resource 

newsletter for more information.  

Please remember to conduct the Home Health Screenings each morning for students who will be 

coming to school on their assigned house days. If you are feeling sick or show any signs, please stay 

home. Children are welcome to join virtually on days they may need to stay home. Information as it 

relates to the school reopening can be found on the LES webpage and on each grade levels weekly 

newsletter. Again, thank you for your continued support of all of our children here at LES.  

Have a great weekend.  

Dr. Peterson  


